
BIRTHDAY: 11 Oct; Denise Fors,  
13 Oct; Grant Schultz, 14 Oct; Anne Brown. 

 

ANNIVERSARY:  
15 Oct; Deb and Tony Fondacaro.  

 

 
Tonight: HAT DAY, PARTNERS’ NIGHT 
Tony Hardman; ‘SPORTING FACILITIES' 

Introduction: Dale Wilford 
Vote of Thanks: Cliff Workman 

Five Minuter: John Goggins 
Fellowship: Robin Cantrill and George Chittick 

Future Programs:  

 

17 Oct; ‘ULLADULLA CREATIVE FINISHES’  
WORKPLACE VISIT, John Corrin and Leonie Smith 
7 – 233 Princes Hwy, Ulladulla 
$20 per head, BYOG 
 

24 Oct: JEREMY SCOTT  
52,000kms Bike Ride from London to NZ 
PARTNERS AND FRIENDS’ NIGHT 
$25 per head, of which $5 goes to the Heart 
Foundation.  
Meeting starts at 6pm. Meal served at 6:15pm 
Presentation starts at 7pm. 
Meal will be two alternates instead of the usual 7 
choices, this will save time so that all meals come out 
quickly   and we can finish before 7pm. 
 

31 Oct: THOSE MARVELLOUS BLOODY HORSES,  
Brian Morrison 
Introduction: Dick Crouch  
Vote of Thanks: Robin Cantrill 
Five Minuter: Tim Gregory 
Fellowship: Clive Cross and Dick Crouch 
 

NOVEMBER IS ROTARY’S FOUNDATION MONTH 
 

6 Nov: Calcutta, Golf Club 
 

7 Nov: NO MEETING 
 

8 Nov: Movie, Polio Fundraiser. $20 per head 
Arcadia Cinema, raffle, nibbles, wine 
‘MURDER ON THE ORIENT EXPRESS’ 
6:15pm Nibbles, cinema 1 at 6:45pm 
The ‘Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation’  
will add $2 for every dollar raised on the night. 
 

14 Nov: BUNNINGS’ COMMUNITY WORK;  
Vikki Sansom 
Introduction: Dom Fondacaro 
Vote of Thanks: Peter Culham 
Five Minuter: Stephen Hladio 
Fellowship: Peter Culham and Dom Fondacaro 
 
 

Meeting Report; 26 September 2017, by Yvonne Young 
 
 

President Phil Brown welcomed members and guests PDG Phil Armstrong, Jason Haynes, Rodney 
Tucker, guest speakers RYPEN students Keely Boon and Patrick Anderson and parents Kath Boon and 
Mark Armstrong. 
PP Wayne Fry was presented with perpetual trophy of ‘Rotarian of the Year’. 
Secretary John Payne report; thank you letter from Milton Ulladulla Hospital Auxiliary for donation, 
flyer from Milton Follies on the upcoming performance 
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 OCTOBER IS ROTARY’S ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
10 Oct Tues Hat Day 

24 Oct Tues 
Jeremy Scott; 
Partners and 
Friends’ Night 

28 Oct Sat Stage, APEX 
6 Nov Mon Calcutta 

8 Nov Wed 
6:15pm 

End Polio Fundraiser 
‘Murder on the 
Orient Express’ 

12 Dec Tues Christmas Party 
Feb  PETS 

23-25 Mar Fri-Sun District Conference 
Mittagong 

10 Apr Tues Club Anniversary 
14-15 Apr Sat-Sun District Assembly 

18-20 May Fri-Sun RYPEN Camp, Mogo 
26 June Tues Club Changeover 

1 July Sun District Changeover 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to fulfil 
this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement and or let the 
Bulletin editor know. 

PLEASE NOTIFY apologies and guests to  
Ed Zonneveldt on 0407 958 516,  

by no later than 12 noon on Tuesday. 

http://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


Community Service Director Emile – 216 sandbags for Mullala Rhondda Purtell, John Hozack, Phil 
Brown, Cliff Workman, Glenn Wran, Bob White, John Hozack Jnr, Simon Brown.   Assisting with painting 
at house with no steps still organising dates.  
Youth Director Andrea Tucker – welcoming the RYPEN students and parents to the club to speak on 
their weekend at Mogo. 
Almoner (assistant) PP Wayne Fry informed member of PP Clive Cross being in hospital ready to 
undergo open heart surgery at St George private Hospital on Wed 11/10, we are thinking of you Clive. 
RYPEN students – spoke on the team work during the weekend away, the barn dance, meeting new 
friends, learning about body image and motivation. The friends that they hope would last a life time.  The 
students are interested in assisting the club in projects with a view to form an Interact club. RYPEN 
attendees thanked the club for our support in sending to the camp.  

 
PDG Phil Armstrong spoke, on behalf of District Governor Steve Hill, on how through Rotary we are 
making a difference, District Governor Steve Hill thanked the club for our support in making a difference 
in our community.  PDG Phil also spoke on how as Rotarians we were increasing club membership and at 
District level 10%, Foundation, recognising a local with a Paul Harris Fellowship yearly, thanked the club 
with our local endeavours with Blessing of the Fleet, Business Awards, Swap Meet and other projects and 
our continuing support with youth programs including RYPEN, RYLA, MUNA, NSYF to name a few. 
Membership, how our club is showing decisiveness in our club membership. 
PDG Phil presented two trees to the club on behalf of DG Steve Hill and Rotary International President 
Ian Riseley who is encouraging every Rotarian to plant a tree.  
 

Thank you, Yvonne Young for the meeting’s report and the pic. 
 

End of Report. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


